Welcome to worship at Old North Reformed Church!
If you would like to be added to our mailing list, please leave your contact
information in the guest book in the entrance to the sanctuary before leaving today.

We encourage you to keep this copy of the bulletin and take it home to share with a
family member or with a friend. The service can be experienced anytime online via
Old North's YouTube channel or Facebook page.

The celebration of Pentecost is often referred to as the birthday of the

Church. It is called that because Pentecost is when the Apostles went out

among the people and began spreading Jesus’ message, thus establishing the
beginning of the Church. Pentecost (Greek for 50th day) is celebrated by Christians 50
days after Easter and marks the day that the Holy Spirit descended upon
the Apostles while they were cowering and hiding behind locked doors
following Jesus’ resurrection. After receiving the power and gifts of the
Holy Spirit, the Apostles immediately went out and preached Jesus’
message to everyone—even those who spoke other languages.

Prayer Chain: If you wish to add the power of prayer in times of celebration, healing, or
transitions in life, please call Pat Hooey, 201-843-4456.
Your prayer requests are uplifted by our prayer team, and confidentiality is honored.

Church Family Prayer List:
«Diana « Katie « Michael «Tom
For those chronic conditions and their loving caregivers; those seeking employment or

vocation; those facing medical procedures or recovering from surgery,
and safety for all who are traveling.

Scheduled to serve today with our thanks:
Ushers & Greeters: Mikayla & Nate Schmude
Join us for our Church Picnic at the Parsonage following worship today.

Ushers & Greeters Coffee Hour Hosts
6/15 Ethel Reitsema, Marianne Schmude Donair Karkkainen
6/22 Donair Karkkainen, Carol McCarthy Gail McNeill & Kathleen West
6/29 Nick & Ashton DiBella Scout Troop 64

Happy Birthday!

6/21 Alan Newman — 6/26 Nancy Benell
Happy Anniversary!

6/1 J.J. Frohlich — 6/2 Bob Busek — 6/15 Karen DiBella

Congratulations to all of our Church Family who are celebrating a special event!

6/15 Donair & Seppo Karkkainen — 6/29 Shirley & Alan Newman

Congratulations to our Confirmands
Anthony Gary Apriceno,
Thomas James Edone and
Mikayla Elizabeth Schmude.

GRIMES - SPRING FUND: Application Letters must be received by today.

Food Drive: Our next food drive is on June 14", Follow Dumont Social Services & Food

Pantry on Facebook to see what the needs are and to see what the pantry does.

Church Picnic: Whether you have signed up or not, please join us at the

Parsonage for our Church Picnic today following worship!

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GRADUATES!

W,ats./ Nick DiBella is graduating from Dumont High School.

Mikayla Schmude is graduating 8th grade from Selzer School.

Graduations - Please let the church office know if someone in
our church family is celebrating a graduation!
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